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May 24, 1990 

Memorandum 

Plastics Recycling Task Force 

corky Kirkpatrick, Chair 

MEETING CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING 

Because of the Memorial Day holiday May 28, we will not hold our 
regularly-scheduled meeting (every fourth Monday of the month). 
Instead, our next meeting has been scheduled for 4:00 p.m., Monday, June 
25, at Metro Center. 

Thank you. 
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